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Change to Website address 

 

As part of our rebranding exercise, the web address for Final Accounts has changed 

to https://finalaccounts.handisoft.com.au. 

 

We advise that you please save this new web address to your favourites and use from now on. 

The old address (https://www.handisoftfinalaccounts.com.au) will remain active for a short period 

of time and will redirect to the new address. 

 

Change to Excel Add-in 

 

If you use the Access Final Accounts Excel Add-in, you will be required to download a new version 

of the Add-in from the App Source Store. You can do this here or via the Excel App under Insert > 

Add-ins and search for the app in the store. This is because the version you are using now will no 

longer work from 15th June. 

 

Here is a link to a Microsoft Article to remove the current add-in. We highly recommend you 

remove this as it will not be supported from now on. 

https://finalaccounts.handisoft.com.au./
https://appsource.microsoft.com/en-us/product/office/WA200003507?tab=overview
https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/office/add-or-remove-add-ins-in-excel-0af570c4-5cf3-4fa9-9b88-403625a0b460

